
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular Letter 21/2022 
 

1 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Subject:  IALA Heritage Lighthouse of the year 2022 

 
 
To:  All IALA members  
 

 
Dear IALA Member, 
 
The nomination for the 2022 IALA Heritage Lighthouse of the Year Award was published on the website. 
 
It is another opportunity to place your most precious lighthouses in the spotlight and perhaps there is a great job of 
lighthouse conservation or public education and access you would like to celebrate and have recognised worldwide.  
 
A Heritage Lighthouse is any lighthouse of cultural significance which goes beyond its current function and time.  
It does not have to be old, but it must have a cultural value.  
 
The submitted nominations will be published on the website and the nomination form containing guidelines is 
available at: https://heritage.iala-aism.org/nominate-a-lighthouse/  
 
The deadline for submission is 28th February 2022. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 

https://heritage.iala-aism.org/nominate-a-lighthouse/

